Arricus

Dear McKinley Early Childhood Parents,

We had a great first couple of days in Junior Kindergarten and Kindergarten. Monday we will be adding Preschool!

Starting Monday, the following procedures will be in place:

ARRIVAL:

KG & Jr.KG students eating breakfast enter the main doors between 7:30 and 8:15 am. If your child arrives before 8:00 am they should enter the main doors for supervision.

KG & Jr. KG students arriving after 8:00 am that do not eat breakfast, may be dropped off at the playground. Remind your children to place their backpack by their teacher's cone, where they line up to go inside when the bell rings at 8:25 am.

Preschool students should always enter the main doors.

For the first day of preschool, parents will be invited to come into the building and bring their child to their locker. Feel free to take pictures, give hugs and say goodbye as they join their new friends and teachers in the classroom between 8:00 am and 8:25 am.

After the first day of school, parents and visitors are asked to not go past the entryway for the safety of our school. Visitors must check into the office and wear a visitor badge in the building between the hours of 8:00-4:00. Please know, we welcome parent visitors but your child's safety is our first priority.

DISMISSAL:

KG & Jr. KG parents may not park or pick up students in the front of the building. 12th street is reserved for preschool, bus and transit students only. Preschool parents must stay clear of the bus loading zones.

ALL bus students must have a bus tag attached to their bookbag. Please communicate with the office or your child's teacher if pick up plans change during the day.

Helpful Hints:

LABEL everything you send with your child to school, especially coats, water bottles, backpacks and lunchboxes.

Send an extra set of clothes to school. Accidents and spills happen.

If you have any questions please reach out to the teachers or the office.

Thank you for choosing the Watertown School District and McKinley Early Childhood Center. Have a great rest of your weekend and see you on Monday.

Mrs. Knopf McKinley Early Childhood Principal